
1

Miranda Bacon

From: Joyce Hoffman 
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 1:38 PM
To: Public Comments
Subject: For next City Council June 27, 2023

Certain roads in downtown, especially those North of Richardson 
Street need repair and haven't been fixed for over two decades. 
Numerous times we've called to find out when they'll be repaved 
properly and not just patched with asphalt. We're continuously told 
that "we're next on the list" but that's old news.  
 
The parking on North Auburn Street has at times been choked 
when rentals are full. The police have been called when vehicles 
are left for over three days or even months. They call us back and 
tell us it's okay because the cars belong to neighbors. Yet, there is 
a law that prevents people from leaving a car on the street for over 
three days. 
 
We've asked to have our curbs repainted with no reply making it 
necessary to do it ourselves. The runaround has lasted at least 
fifteen years. Our emails, letters, phone calls and online forms 
requesting help have all been ignored or passed on to somebody 
else until it comes back full-circle. The city has claimed that it 
cannot help with any of these issues. We pay our taxes and the 
extra Measure E sales tax that seems to be awarded to other areas. 

1. We want to know when the streets will be repaired in our 
neighborhood and it should be in the near future. We've been 
waiting for too long.  

2. We want the police to ticket those who abuse the no-parking 
areas or leave their vehicles in the street over three days.  
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3. We'd like the city staff to be considerate enough to return our 
calls and letters.  

4. We want the city to form citizens committees for voicing our 
concerns about safety and traffic issues. We need to be heard 
and not ignored. 

Dr. Joyce Hoffman 
266 North Auburn Street 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 
 








